Productie 23

Announcement

We already terminated the agency relationship on 218t Jul, 2008 with immediate effect
There is no more relgtionship in bebaeen from now on.
Al eommunications will be dore between Chan Wey and your esteemed company directly,
The suppornt and services to you would remain as i was.

Hope this change won't bring you any inconvenience now and future,

apd greatly antivipate our cooperation would last continuously.

Chen Wey Precision N
23nd Jul., 2008



